
Current COVID-19 Policies




Masks for patients and staff are optional. While we no
longer require masks for entry, please be kind to those
who choose to wear a mask.
If you are uncomfortable not wearing a mask and would
prefer our staff wear one while working with you, you
can request that we wear a mask.
Eyewear pick-up and glasses adjustments/repairs are
required to be scheduled. Please call ahead to schedule.
Telehealth visits are still available as is direct shipping on
all products.
Curbside product pickup is still available.
Disinfecting procedures will be followed before and after
every patient encounter using CDC recommended
cleaning agents.
All eyeglass frames that are handled are disinfected prior
to re-displaying them.
An online payment option has been implemented to
allow bill pay from home.
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